
	

                     PACC…	providing after-school enrichment & creative classes 

PACC @ PS9 AFTER-SCHOOL 

Dear PS9 Families: 

For the Fall 2018 period, PACC is pleased to provide recreational play-based activities after school at 
PS9. Our program is designed to provide rich and stimulating activities that will inspire students to 
utilize their imagination and develop their social, emotional and cognitive abilities in a safe, caring and 
supportive setting where each child is valued and respected. Our programming reflects the significant 
values of play and exploration while seeking to impart to each student, a balanced sense of conscious 
responsibility for their actions and social responses.   

Programming begins Wednesday, September 12th 

After-school hours: 2:40 p.m. – 5:45 p.m. 
Students will engage in supervised recreational play (floor/tabletop games, choice time, 

indoor/outdoor playground, leisure and social games) 
**A snack time is allotted for each grade. 

FEES & PAYMENTS: 

The general program participation rate requires your weekly commitment to the pre-determined days of 
your child’s part-time or full-time schedule. 

• Annual Student Registration Fee - $40 per child (non-refundable)  
• PACC General Program Fee - $15 per day / per child 
• Emergency/Drop-In participation is available at $25 per day. (no commitment) 
• Payments are due on the 1st program day of the month or week.  
• Late Pickups after 6:00 p.m. are charged a $25 late fee per occurrence  

 

PLEASE NOTE: 

• Chronic late pick-ups and payments may result in dismissal from the program. 
• Checks, money orders, Quick Pay or PayPal are the preferred method of payment.  
All checks are made payable to PACC. There is a $20 fee for checks that are returned un-cleared.   
• PACC reserves the right to cancel programming due to under-enrollment. 

This activity is not sponsored or endorsed by the New York City Department of 
Education or the City of New York. 

CONTACT US: 

For additional program information please e-mail paccnyc@gmail.com. You may also contact the Site 
Coordinator, Carol Sheldrake Hernandez at carolsheldrake@gmail.com or 347-853-5993 or the 
Managing Director, Felicia Stevens-Niles, at 646-242-6876 .   

THANK YOU FOR CONSIDERING PACC AS YOUR CHILD’S AFTER-SCHOOL PROVIDER! 


